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To: Alex Fitzpatrickl••·········· 
From: Jason Cremona[/O=VCGLR/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDL T)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=2FBCB8D9EE27401 BACBE41 B25672219F-JASON CREMONA] 
Sent: Fri 5/24/2019 1 :42:02 PM (UTC+10:00) 
Subject: RE: Correspondence: Six Casino Review- recommendation 17 

Not concerned at all Alex ..... and I made sure Michelle fully understood that I have no issue with my actions or the Commissions 

response!!!! 

Jason Cremona CPA 
Manager1 Licence Management & Audit 
Licensing Division 

From: Alex Fitzpatrick 
Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 12:51 PM 
To: Jason Cremona 
Subject: Re: Correspondence: Six Casino Review- recommendation 17 

This is not an issue. All the letter does is clarify the commissions expectations. 
Don't worry about it at all! 

Sent from my iPhone 

On 24 May 2019, at 12:12 pm, Jason Cremona 

Alex, 

wrote: 

Sorry to bother you, but I just thought I would let you know that I got a call from Michelle this morning responding 
pretty aggressively to the letter below. 
Primarily she was of the view, as expected, that I, and the tone of the letter, misrepresented Crown and they' did not 
say they would not seek input from AUSTRAC', amongst other concerns. 
Because she said Josh was 'furious' and would most probably 'call the Minister', I have just briefed Catherine on the 
matter noting my concerns and that I stand by the risk that was presented to the Commission and the response to 
Crown. 
Catherine did not appear to have any concerns with the letter and would be happy to speak to Josh, Michelle or the 
Minister to clarify the position taken by us. 
Sorry again to both you, but thought you should know just in case! 

regards 

Jason Cremona CPA 
Manager1 Licence Management & Audit 
Licensing Division 

From: Jason Cremona 
Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 10:46 AM 
To: Catherine Myers 
Subject: FW: Correspondence: Six Casino Review- recommendation 17 

FYI 

Jason Cremona CPA 
Manager1 Licence Management & Audit 
Licensing Division 

From: Jade Manson 
Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 9:01 AM 
To: Joshua Preston 
Cc: Alex Fitzpatrick 
Subject: Correspondence: Six Casino Review- recommendation 17 

Dear Mr Preston 
Please find attached correspondence from Alex Fitzpatrick regarding the Six Casino Review- recommendation 17. 



A hardcopy has also been sent via post. 
Regards 
Jade Manson 
Executive Divisional Coordinator I Licensing 
Victorian Commission for Gambling and Liquor Regulation 
Level 3, 12 Shelley St Richmond 31 21 
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